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What's been going on this week at school! 

FENCING

BOOK FAIR

On Thursday, Years 2, 3 and 4 took part in a fencing
workshop with Andrew from Little Musketeers. This
was a fantastic opportunity to take part in a new
sport and learn some new teamwork games. After
Christmas, we will be hosting a fencing after-
school club for children to take part in! Andrew is an
ex-Olympian and it was wonderful for him to share
his story and journey with the children. Maybe we
have an Olympian among us!

Next week the Scholastic Book Fair is in
school from Friday 24th November to
Wednesday 29th November 2023. You will be
able to come into the KS1 Corridor each day
between 8:30-8:45 and 3:20-3:45. As a
school, we get a proportion of the takings so
please get your Christmas presents early! 

2023-2024

Could we take this opportunity to remind all parents to
keep an eye on your child’s social media activities
whether that is on Whats App or Text Messages. We
have seen a number of inappropriate messages being
sent on school Whats App groups. Please have a
conversation with your child about appropriate use.

Mrs Holliday
Head of School

I can’t believe that we are nearly at the start of the Christmas festivities. The Key Stage 1 cordioor has been full
of the sounds of nativity and if you have been in recently, you would have seen the costumes start to be
displayed! We can’t wait to share further details with you as we confirm dates and times for our exciting
celebrations. Next week is assessment week in school, All the children in Year 1 to Year 6 will take 
a maths, reading and grammar assessment. 


